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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] has committed $100,000 toward future rebuilding efforts in areas of
Washington and Oregon damaged by the recent flooding. In addition, Boeing will match employee donations to
the American Red Cross dollar-for dollar (and retiree donations at 50 cents on the dollar) through Dec. 31.

Boeing is one of the largest private employers in Washington state and Portland, Ore., with approximately
75,000 employees across 34 sites. No Boeing sites or facilities have been affected by the flooding.

"The recipient(s) for the corporate contribution will be named once we assess what the long-term needs are in
the region and which agencies have the best plans to address them," said Rick Stephens, senior vice president,
Human Resources and Administration. "In the meantime, our thoughts remain with those affected by the
flooding."
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